

---

Subject: panda root meeting, 14th of November, 10:00  
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Fri, 11 Nov 2011 23:24:44 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear all,

On Monday morning we will have a pandaroot EVO meeting. Tentative agenda points:

1) General

- planning CM: physics, computing contributions etc

2) Tracking:

- TPC code and repository (Felix?)
- status bugfix STT pattern recognition
- other tracking issues...

3) PID issues

- Disk DIRC

4) AOB

j.

---